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From:

Cole, Erik (Mayor"s Office)

To: Suzie Tolmie; Amanda Wood; Beth Shinn (beth.shinn@vanderbilt.edu); Catherine Knowles
(catherine.knowles@mnps.org); Clarkton.harrison@va.gov; Daryl Murray; Heim. Daniel A.; Tackett, Judith
(Social Services); Rachel Hester (rachel.hester@roomintheinn.org); Robinson, Cara (crobin22@Tnstate.edu);
Shelley Fuqitt; Davis. Trish

Cc: Collen Mayer (cmayer@cctenn.org); Matt Preston (mpreston@cctenn.orq); "ingrid.mcintyre@gmail.com”

Subject: Update and "Dating" representatives

Date: Sunday, June 25, 2017 2:59:54 PM

Attachments: CoC Governance Board Nomination Application 2017 June.docx

Hi CoC Governance Committee members!

Need your vote on one thing and then a couple updates:

As discussed at the last Governance & Membership meetings, we need a few CoC
Governance Committee folks to enter into talks with the MHC Executive Committee on
potential leadership merger. I'd like to ask several folks from our Committee to rep the CoC
in these talks: I’'m proposing Cara Robinson, Rachel Hester, Trish Davis, Darryl Murray, and
Catherine Knowles. Need your “e-vote” to agree with this appointment. The MHC is
appoint members of their Executive Committee (which is 4-5 ppl) so this should make the
groups even. Please vote by email or let me know your thoughts.

UPDATE: The nominating process continues — we have 3 nominations/applications thus far.
So, between now and 6/27 we NEED MORE! PLEASE consider applying yourselves or think of
someone to nominate. LEADERSHIP in this next year is CRITICAL. This form is attached.

UPDATE: Metro budget passed w/several homeless items of note - MTA Bus Pass PIP
funding; city funds to pay for the NOTE team; additional funds for MHC/MSS homeless
operations; ongoing funding for Veterans Voucher program for MDHA; ongoing funding for
emergency cold weather shelter, etc. Metro also now has $25 million to spend on
affordable housing initiatives thanks to the approval of the Capital Spending Plan.

UPDATE: Work for next NOFA submission continues. Lots of good work happening amongst
staff and teams. MDHA, Catholic Charities, and MHC staff collaborating on all steps of the
process. Also work continues on CES and HMIS improvements.

Thanks all and please send me your vote!

Best,

-ec
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			Application for Nashville Continuum of Care Governance Board 


			Forms should be submitted to Suzie Tolmie 


stolmie@Nashville-MDHA.org 


Deadline: June 27, 2017








Nominee Contact Information


			Name


			





			Street Address


			





			City ST ZIP Code


			





			Organization (if applicable)


			





			Work Phone


			





			E-Mail Address


			





			Nominated by (if not self)


			








Please describe your or your nominee’s background and interests related to this position.  Why would you/he/she be an asset to the leadership of our CoC?


			








Categories of Potential Boardmembers


The CoC Nominating Committee is seeking Board candidates who represent the following areas. Please indicate which apply to you/your nominee.


			Street Outreach


			Health Care





			Transitional Housing


			Older Adults





			Permanent Housing


			University/Data





			Lived experience


			Law Enforcement





			Shelter Provider


			Business Community





			Children & Youth


			Attorney/Legal Services





			___ Veterans


			Public Relations





			___ Philanthropy


			Government





			Substance Abuse/Mental Health


			LGBTQ Community





			Domestic Violence/Intimate Partner Violence 


			Real estate/development











Equity & Inclusion Statement


The CoC is committed to deep racial, ethnic, orientation, economic, religious, and background diversity.  As such, diversity in Governance Board members is a priority for the Nominating Committee and the whole CoC.  Please describe (to the extent you are comfortable) any attributes by which you (or your nominee) identify.


			








Board Member Requirements


· Attend at least 80% of all Governance Board meetings


· Participate in at least one committee


· Meet the Conflict of Interest standard and disclose any conflicts pursuant to the Governance Charter 


· [bookmark: _GoBack]Willing to commit time required for tasks above – approximately 10 hours each month, depending on level of activity on committee(s)


· Please see the following link to review the CoC Charter, which provides more detail:


http://www.nashville-mdha.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/CoC-Governance-Charter.-JOINTRECOMMENDATION.final_-2.pdf 


Our Policy 


It is the policy of this organization to provide equal opportunities without regard to race, color, religion, national origin, gender, sexual preference, age, or disability.


Thank you for completing this application form and for your interest in possibly serving as a CoC Board member.  The Nominating Committee will communicate with you about next steps related to your candidacy. Ingrid McIntyre of Open Table Nashville is the Nominating Committee Chairperson and she can be reached at (615) 584-7958 or ingrid.mcintyre@gmail.com.


If you have any questions or concerns about this process, please contact the current CoC Governance Board Chairperson – Erik Cole at (615) 862-6026 or erik.cole@nashville.gov


If you would like additional information about the Nashville-Davidson County Continuum of Care please visit our website at: 


http://www.nashville-mdha.org/community-development/about-the-continuum-of-care/








The mission of the Nashville-Davidson County Continuum of Care is to create a collaborative, inclusive, community-based/inspired process and approach to planning and managing effective homeless assistance resources and programs (by which Federal, State and local funding resources will be actualized to adequately fund all homeless assistance needs) to end homelessness in our community.





As a system we are housing focused, person centered, data driven, and committed to the effective use of resources.




